
 

Special Measures for Enrollment Status and Tuition 
Concerning COVID-19 

 

The following special measures have been implemented for students impacted by 

COVID-19. If you wish to apply for any one of the special measures (1) to (3), first 

contact PEAK/GPEAK Section to obtain the necessary documents and then submit 

the completed documents to PEAK/GPEAK Section by the submission deadline 

below. 

 

(1) Long-term Study System  

[Apply to] All current students 

The COVID-19 reason has been newly accepted for the Long-term Study System. 

You will be allowed to extend your study duration under the Long-term Study System 

even from the middle of the academic year or your final academic year. 

 

(2) Special Extension of Enrollment Period 

[Apply to] Students who were expected to graduate in August or September 2020 

For students who were not able to complete the program because of the interruption 

of their studies or research due to the influence of COVID-19 and have extended 

their enrollment period, the period impacted by COVID-19 may be counted as the 

exemption period of the tuition fee for the second half of AY 2020. 

 

(3) Leave of Absence 

[Apply to] All current students 

The COVID-19 reason has been newly accepted for taking a leave of absence. The 



period of this special leave of absence will not count towards the total amount of 

time that you can take a leave of absence (Master: 2 years, Ph.D. : 3 years). 

Note: The available period for the special leave is until March 2021. 

 

[Submission Deadline]  October 30 (Fri), 2020 

Note: As for (3), up to one month prior to the start date of the leave. 

 

[Submit to]  PEAK/GPEAK Section (Counter No.2, 1st Floor, Admin. Bldg.) 

Note: E-mail submission is also acceptable.  

 

[Notice of Result for Special Measures (1) and (2)]  November 30 (Mon), 2020  

Note: As for the special measures (1) and (2), a written statement from your academic 

advisor is required. In addition, these special measures will apply to you only if your 

department, program, and the graduate school approve your application. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact PEAK/GPEAK Section. 

 

 

 

 

 

October 20, 2020 

PEAK/GPEAK Section 


